
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

You are receiving this letter because your student is participating in the approved 2015-16 free or reduced-price 
lunch program.  Please note the program’s parameters below: 

The free lunch program allows each child a purchase limit of $2.50 per day (the cost of ONE hot lunch)
Students in this program may purchase additional milk (cost $0.30) andȀor a bottle of water (cost $0.50).
�nly Lincoln Hall 6th -8th grade students have the opportunity to purchase a second entree for $1.85. 
The reduced-price lunch program allows each child to purchase ONE hot lunch for $1.25 per day (half 
the cost of ONE hot lunch) Students in this program may purchase additional milk (cost $0.30) andȀor a 
bottle of water (cost $0.50). �nly Lincoln Hall 6th -8th grade students have the opportunity to purchase a 
second entree for $1.85. 

In order for your student to be able to purchase these additional items ȋmilk, water or second entreesȌ 
you will need to deposit funds into his/her lunch account.  

To review your account, check the current available balance or adjust your custom warning level, please visit 
http://lunch.sd74.org/. For questions please see our FAQ by reading http://lunch.sd74.org/faq.asp or contact 
Angie Schmidt: Food Service Director, 847-745-3855 Email Address: aschmidt@sd74.org 

LUNCH ACCOUNT DEPOSITS can be made online via E-Pay which is linked on our website 
https://www.epayillinois.com/Epay/Pay/112760 or you can send a check to: Lincolnwood School District 
74, ATTN: Food Service Processing 6950 N. East Prairie Road, Lincolnwood, IL 60712. 

Thank you for your cooperation in best serving the nutritional needs of your child(ren)! 

Sincerely, 

Robert J. Ciserella 

Business Manager, CSBO 

CC:Angie Schmidt, Food Service Director 
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